
Year End Reminders from the Business Office 
 
Change Fund – before leaving for summer break, deposit your change funds at 
Commerce Bank and complete a cash receipt.   
 
Final Grant stipend pay – contact Phyllis Thomas immediately if you have any grant 
stipend work anticipated to occur after May 29, 2016. 
 
 
Upcoming Deadlines For Entering Requisitions: 
 
Next Year PO requisitions – by March 31 
 
Next Year School Specialty PO requisitions – by March 31 
 
Current Year PO requisitions – by March 31 
 
Current Year Grant requisitions for supplies and equipment – by March 31 
 
Activity requisitions for either year – must be entered as current year requisition 
 
Credit Card - Reconcile statement prior to summer break.  If unreconciled purchases exist 
at summer break, there must be someone responsible to reconcile the account. 
 
Invoices – All invoices must be submitted by the last day of school for payment in the 
current year. If not paid in the current year, they will be encumbered in the next school 
year.  
 
 
PO requisitions: 
 
The option for Next Year PO requisitions will be available starting on or before March 1. 
When entering requisitions, you will be asked each time “Is this a next year requisition?” 
Please review requisition entry procedures in the Business Office Purchasing Manual.  
Below are upcoming deadlines and important reminders for next year requisitions. 
 
 

1. If next year prompt is answered “yes,” it will change the default date to 07/01/16 
and set the internal requisition flag to “N” for next year. It is important that the 
date and flag be in sync. Do not answer “no” then change the date to next year. It 
will very likely create rollover issues. 

2.  For next year Purchase Orders, please enter a “date needed by” which is the first 
day back for secretaries in your building. All next year Purchase Orders are held 
for mailing until July 1. If you need your PO mailed prior to July 1, please notify 
Accounts Payable on x15413 or accounts_payable@isdschools.org. 

3. NOTE:  ALL GRANT PURCHASE ORDERS WILL BE HELD AND MAILED 
ON JULY 1 SO THAT THE OBLIGATION DATE IS NOT PRIOR TO THE 
INVOICE DATE. 
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4. Answer “no” to the next year prompt if the PO is for the current year budget. This 
will always be the case for fund 17 activities. 

5. Any current year purchase orders not “paid” will automatically be rolled over and 
charged to next year’s budget except grant open POs, which will be cancelled. 
Please review all open Purchase Orders prior to school ending and submit 
invoices to Accounts Payable. Accounts Payable will be sending everyone an 
open PO listing around May 1 to help with this process. 

 

 
 

 

Next Year Requisition 
 

         YES   NO 
 

 

    


